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Mobbs Corporate Health Fellowships - prizes and fellowships 

Medical Student elective reports - prizes and fellowships 
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Annual Report and AGM papers 

The Faculty's 2014 Annual Report has now been published and can be 

downloaded from the members' area of the website.   

The agenda and papers for the Annual General Meeting on 8 July have also been 

published for members.   

We look forward to welcoming any current subscribing members to the meeting. 

 Coffee and croissants will be available beforehand so if you are planning to 

attend the AGM but are not attending the SOM ASM, please contact Frances 

Quinn if you have not already done so. 
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Queen's Birthday Honours 

Congratulations to Dr Ken Addley, Honorary Fellow of the Faculty, who was 

appointed OBE in the Queen’s Birthday List for his services to occupational health. 

Dr Addley was awarded Honorary Fellowship in 2004.  He is Director of the 

Northern Ireland Civil Service Occupational Health Unit. 
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Mobbs Corporate Health Fellowship - Rae Chang 

Dr Rae-Wen Chang has written a report outlining her experience at the 2014 

Australasian Faculty of Occupational and Environmental Medicine (AFOEM) Annual 

Training and Scientific Meeting. 

Dr Chang was awarded a Mobbs Corporate Health Fellowship to fund presentation 
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of a paper at the conference.  You can read the report in full, as well as reports 

from previous winners, on the website. 

We are grateful to Corporate Health for their continued support for the Fellowship. 
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Medical Student Electives 

The Faculty also offers funding to medical students and foundation doctors to 

undertake electives that involve aspects relating to occupational medicine.   

Previous recipients of funding have undertaken a wide variety of exciting 

placements across the length and breadth of the globe; from the arctic to South 

Africa; from Nepal to Western United States. 

The funding is a valuable opportunity to increase awareness of occupational 

medicine among the next generation of physicians, so we are grateful to both 

ExxonMobil and Corporate Health for their continued support of the awards.  

You can read reports from recipients on the website, along with information about 

how to apply if you know any young doctors who are undertaking electives. 
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With best wishes 

 
Judith Willetts 

Chief Executive 
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